Haieher

855 Rockland St.
Rockport, ME 04856
Tel: 1.800.287.1643

April 1,2024
Dear Customer,

This letter is to inform you of upcoming water utility work on Atlantic Ave. in Camden
that we plan to start on, or about, April 15". The purpose of this work is to replace the aging
infrastructure. This will also improve water quality and flows in the area.

The scope of the project includes replacing utility side service connections on Atlantic
Ave. From about Main St. to Sea St. The projected finish date for the project, weather
dependent, is end of May.

For residents residing in the work limits of the project, we will be removing the existing
main and replacing with new main in the same trench. Maine Water will set temporary service
lines to minimize disruption. There will be times during the project that you’ll be without water
for as long as 8 hours or more. We will give you a minimum 24-hour notice of any planned
interruption in your water service and will get you back in service just as quickly as possible.

The construction area will present hazards such as open trenches, roadway depressions,
loose pavement, or bumps that require caution. JBI Construction, our hired contractor, will
have appropriate signage, barricades and lighting when needed to ensure our construction
zones are as safe as possible. We ask you to avoid any open excavations and take all necessary
precautions if you approach the project area. There will be designated sidewalk areas for
pedestrians, and we ask that you use these routes of travel for your safety. Vehicle traffic will be
affected and will be reduced to one lane at times, and even restricted to local traffic only. Please
pay extra attention to traffic signs and adhere to the messaging to eliminate unnecessary
vehicular hazards in the construction zone. The safety of workers on the project is equally
important as yours.

We understand the inconveniences this work will have on residents, and we aim to
minimize disruption as much as possible. Feel free to contact me if you have questions or
concerns at the anytime throughout the project. | can be reached at 1.800.287.1643 or by email
at Thomas.parra@mainewater.com Thank you for your cooperation!

SincerEIy, Z

Thomas Parra
Superintendent
Maine Water Company




